
 

 
 
 

PARENT SYLLABUS 
Class VII 2025 -2026 

 
MONTH 

 
English 

 

Hindi 

 
French 

 
Social Science 

 

Sanskrit 

 
German 

 
Math 

 
Science 

April 
 
 

Syllabus 
 
 
 
 

Learning  
Outcome
s 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bridge course: 
 
Individual activity- 
 
The students will 
describe themselves 
with an adjective 
starting with their 
initials. 
 
Hopscotch (Activity-
based) 
 
-Comprehension skills 
to be developed 
 
-Mind Map on words  
related to games 
 
Gulli- Danda 
(Section2, Unit 1) 
 
- differences between 
street games and 
official games 
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Bridge course. 

Revision of 
Concepts done 
in the previous 
class. 

(les verbes, les 
adjectifs 
possessifs, 
adjectifs 
démonstratifs, 
La France) 

M. Lemieux va 
à Nantes  

L’Heure 

Les moyens de 
transport 

Expressions de 
sentiment 

Bridge Course -  
Democracy    
   
Introduction to  
Medieval History  
 
- The Earth’s  
Structure  
and Landforms   
  
Environment: Major  
Components - 
Natural,  
Man-made  
  
Layers of the Earth:  
Crust, Mantle, Core 
&  
their Characteristics  
  
 Types of Rocks &  
Rock Cycle:  
Igneous,  
Sedimentary,  
Metamorphic  
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Revision of 
concepts done 
in the previous 
class. 

·  Lektion 1 
Modul 3 

· Was isst du in 
der Pause? 

· Essbare und 
Trinkbare 
Sachen. 

·  Wie bittet 
man um 
Essen ? 

·Unregelmaßig
e Verben. 

· Konjugation 
dieser 
Verben. 

 
Learning  
Outcomes 

Name various 
Food items. 

Bridge Course as 
per the topics of 
the month  
(Integers) 
❖ Recall ❖

 Properti
es of  addition 
and subtraction 
of integers  
Ch:1 
Integers 
 
❖Multiplication 

of Integers 
❖Properties of 

multiplication 
❖ Division of  

integers  
❖Properties of 

division  
❖Application 

based questions 
  
Learning 
Outcomes 

Bridge Course: 
 
Parts of plant and 
their functions 

 
Components of 
food -Nutrients 
and their 
Functions 
 
Simple electric 
circuits 

Nutrition in 
Plants-
Autotrophic And 
Heterotrophic 
Nutrition 

Learning 
Outcomes  
  Identify and 
label the main 
parts of a plant 
and explain the 
functions of each 
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- the concept of status 
 
-Significance of 
equality in childhood 
and adulthood 
 
-enhancing creativity 
and speaking skills 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 
 
-Role play the 
characters portrayed 
in the lesson so as to 
grasp the content of 
the lesson 
 
-Analyse the content 
of the lesson 
 
-Add more words to 
the list of their 
vocabulary 
 
 
- evaluate her/his 
feelings on any 
favourite game played 
and whether it was 
won or lost (in school 
or at home.) 
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 Les ER verbes 
au présent 

Reading & 
Explanation of 
the lesson. 

Learning  
Outcomes 
 

·  Tell time in 

French 

· List out the 

various 

modes of 

transport in 

France. 

· Express 

sentiments 

using 

“etre”. 

-Conjugate 

regular and 

irregular ER 

verbs in the 

present 

tense. 

Tectonic  
Movements:  
Earthquakes  
  
Disaster  
Prevention &  
Safety Measures:  
Earthquake  
Safety,  
Precautionary  
Steps   
 
Learning  
Outcomes 
 
Identify the layers 
of the  
Earth (Crust, 
Mantle,  
Core) and their  
Characteristics.  
  
List the different 
types  
of rocks (Igneous,  
Sedimentary,  
Metamorphic) and  
explain the rock 
cycle  
process.  
  
Explain how 
tectonic  
movements  
(earthquakes, 
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Make sentences 
using irregular 
and modal 
verbs. 

  
Know how to go 
in a restaurant 
and order Food 

 
#Identify and 
name the 
properties of 
integers 
 
#Apply 
properties of 
integers to 
compute sum, 
difference, 
product and 
quotient 
 
#Read, 
comprehend and 
solve statement 
questions using 
the properties of 
integers and the 
4 basic 
operations 
 
#Frame and solve 
statement 
questions 
 
#Observe and 
complete the 
number  patterns 
based on four 
basic operations 
using integers 
 
 

part-roots ,stem 
,leaves flowers 

identify the major 
components of 
food 

discuss  the 
importance of a 
balanced diet and 
effects of 
nutrient 
deficiencies 

● Draw a 

schematic 

diagram of a 

section 

through a 

leaf in order 

to pictorially 

represent 

photosynthe

sis 

● Conduct 

simple 

investigation

s -do leaves 

other than 

green also 

carry out 

photosynthe



 

The Echoing Green 
(Sec 3, Unit 1) 
 
-the sounds and 
images of spring 
described in the poem 
 
-Poetic devices 
including rhyming 
scheme, rhyming 
words. 
 
-Theme of the poem 
 
-Appreciating poetry, 
developing listening 
skills 
 
Learning outcomes: 
 
 
-express the basic 
theme of the poem 
 
- analyse the poem in 
2-3 lines 
-Summarise the poem 
-Identify the poetic 
devices 
 
 
 
Subject Verb 
Agreement 
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volcanic  
eruptions) shape 
the  
Earth's surface.  
  
Describe the 
processes  
of weathering, 
erosion,  
and deposition in  
forming landforms.  
  
Analyse the effects 
of  
human activities  
(mining, 
deforestation)  
on different 
landforms.  
  
Differentiate 
between  
internal and 
external  
forces shaping the  
Earth.  
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sis? 

●   Categorize 

features of 

insectivores, 

saprophytes 

and 

symbionts, 

based on 

their 

similarities. 

 



 

-The concept of 
Subject Verb 
Agreement 
 
-examples 
 
 
ACTIVITY BOOK:  
Lesson 1 
 
LITERATURE READER- 
Lesson 1 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 
-Recapitulate the 
basic subject-verb 
agreement rules 
learned in previous 
classes 
 
-Identify the subject 
in a sentence and 
determine the verb 
that agrees with it 
 
-frame sentences 
using the correct pair 
of subjects and verbs 
 
 
 
 



 

May 
 
Syllabus 
 
 
 
 

Learning  
Outcome

s 

Diary Entry 
 
Reordering Phrases 
to form  
Sentences 
 
Newspaper Activity– 
as an aid to learning 
word order 
 
Literature Reader 
 Lesson 2 
 
Listening Activity 
 
Learning outcomes: 
Each student will be 
able to: 
 
-Complete unseen 
 passages and 
exercises in  the 
workbook 
- reorder the 
words/phrases into 
sentences 
 
- Write a diary entry 
on the given topic. 
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Où vas-tu ? 

Les lieux où 
sortir 

Les Articles 
Contractés 

Reading & 
Explanation of 
the lesson. 

ART 
INTEGRATION 

 Make a clock 
with Warli 
painting or 
Mandala Art. 

Write a 
paragraph of 
80-100 words 
on A4 size 
coloured sheet 
on any visit -
museum/ 
restaurant/ 
monument/ 
etc. Paste 
pictures/ 
photographs. 

Life Skills: 
Behaviour 

State Government-
The  
Legislature  
 
Functions of the 
State  
Legislature   
Law-making process  
Unicameral vs.  
Bicameral system  
  
The Vidhan  
Sabha - functions  
and composition 
  
The Vidhan    
Parishad -  
functions and  
composition 
 
Learning Outcomes: 
List the functions of 
the  
State Legislature.  
Describe how laws 
are  
made in the State  
Legislature.  
Explain the 
functions of  
the Legislative  
Assembly.  
  
Differentiate 
between  
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Lektion 2 
Modul 3 
·  Meine 

Schulsachen. 
·  Vokabular 

zum Sachen, 
die ich in 
meiner 
Schultasche 
habe. 

·  Singular und 
Plural. 

·  Bestimmter 
Artikel in 
Nomanativ 
und 
Akkusativ. 

·  Frage Bilden. 
·  Fächer 
·  Verb- 

brauchen, 
zeichnen, 
basteln, 
schreiben, 
lernen, 
lesen, 
finden,  

 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 

Students will be 
able to– 

Name the 

Simple 
Equations 
❖What is an 

equation? 
❖Solving an 

equation 
❖Application 

based questions 
to find 
unknown value 
  
Symmetry 
(Project) 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 
#Set up and 
solve equations 
using 
information 
given in the 
statements  
#Solve 
statement 
questions to 
find the 
unknown 
values. 
 

Nutrition in 
Animals-Human 
digestive 
system 
,Nutrition in 
Amoeba 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 

Identify and 
describe the 
organs of the 
digestive 
system and 
their functions. 

 
Explain the 
process of 
digestion, 
including 
ingestion, 
digestion, 
absorption, and 
excretion. 
 
Analyze the 
impact of diet 
and nutrition on 
digestive 
health. 
 
Analyze the 
impact of diet 
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etiquettes at 
public places – 
restaurant, 
stadium, 
concert, 
museum, etc. 

Learning  
Outcomes 
.  List the 

places you can 

go out to. 

. Use       
contracted 
articles before 
nouns in a 
sentence. 

the Legislative  
Assembly and  
Legislative Council.  
  
Describe the  
composition of the  
Legislative 
Assembly  
and Legislative  
Council.  
 
Kings and Kingdoms 
of the early 
medieval period  
- Kings and 
Kingdoms of North 
India and 
Peninsular India 
- Position of the 
king. His source of 
income 
- Role of Samantas 
- Role of 
feudatories, 
temples 
 
Learning  
Outcomes 
 
List some of the 
important 
Kingdoms that 
existed in North 
and Peninsular 
India in the  
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School supplies 
they carry. 

Understand 
what product 
they need for 
which action. 

Understand and 
make their Time 
Table. 

Exchange Mini-
Dialogue on the 
Theme. 
 

and nutrition on 
digestive 
health. 
 
Compare and 
contrast 
mechanical and 
chemical 
digestion. 

Appreciate the 
importance of a 
healthy diet and 
its impact on 
digestion. 

 
Demonstrate 
responsibility in 
making healthy 
food choices. 
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medieval times 
 
Explain the position 
of King in these 
kingdoms 
 
Justify the 
privileges given to 
temples 
 
Elaborate the role 
of feudatories in 
medieval kingdoms 
 
Describe the role of 
Samantas in 
medieval India. 


